
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 

 
 

 

Here we are at the beginning of the second month in the new year of 2019.  The admonition of Joshua to the children of 

Israel as they embarked on the monumental task of the invasion of the Promised Land fits well for us as a ministry today.  

Paraphrasing Joshua 3:4, “You are headed into a territory that you have never been in before and it is of the upmost 

importance that you be led by the Lord”.  Folks, that is what we at Touch the World Ministries intend to do.  Let me remind 

you that you as a contributor are a part of the financially leanest missions ministry that I know of in the nation. We have 

only one paid employee state side (and she only gets a mere stipend).  Our focus is on the mission field.  Every one of our 

board members contributes to the ministry themselves.  There are many projects on hold because of needed funds.  One 

very pressing project is the renovation and repairs on the clinic at River Jordan Children’s Home/School in 

Bungoma, Kenya.  This is the only medical facility for 50 square miles and serves the medical needs of thousands of 

native Africans.  There are other needs at this home as well. 

 

I thank everyone that has been a part of TTWM's work in the past.  As you pray for the work and give as God leads, rest 

assured that needy children are having needs met, communities are being served, the good news is being shared, and the 

Lord gets all the Glory.  Should you have questions about specific needs or burdens God lays on your heart please feel free 

to contact me personally. 

TTWPRES@yahoo.com, 828-413-0438, or through the web site, touchtheworldministries.com. 

 
Until He returns! 

 

 

God Bless You, 

Homer 
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